
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff, or designee, to execute a contract with the
Alameda-Contra Costa Transit District (AC Transit) to provide law enforcement services to
AC Transit in an amount not to exceed to $2,926,766 for the period from January 1, 2022
through December 31, 2022 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
100% funded by the Alameda-Contra Costa Transit District. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Office of the Sheriff provides law enforcement services for the Alameda – Contra
Costa Transit District (AC Transit) for the protection of the facilities, bus stops, equipment,
employees, and patrons. The Office of the Sheriff responds to incidents occurring onboard
AC Transit buses, at bus stops, and other AC Transit properties within Contra Costa County
as set forth in the contract.

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   03/01/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Chrystine Robbins,
925-655-0008

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    March  1, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Antonia Welty, Deputy

cc:

C. 27

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: March  1, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: AC Transit Law Enforcement Services



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
Negative action by the Board would result in the Sheriff's Office not being authorized to
execute the contract for law enforcement services to AC Transit.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
None.


